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MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL 

MONDAY 9TH JANUARY 2006 

QUESTION NO. 1.
Question:  Councillor M Daly

To ask the Manager to update the Council on the proposed village renewal schemes in the county and state whether enough funding has been received to carry out the councils proposals.  Will he identify the priorities within the Council work programme?

Reply

As part of the Urban and Village Renewal Scheme 2005 - 2006, South Dublin County Council was allocated a total of €2,699,854 by the Department of the Environment, Heritage and Local Government (DoEHLG) to complete the scheme over the next two years.  The DoEHLG allocated €621,100 for 2005 projects and €2,078,754 for 2006 projects.

A number of projects have been completed in 2005; these are Monastery Road and Walkinstown.  A number of projects have been finalised and contracts are in the process of being submitted or are signed e.g. Clondalkin, Kiltalown, Tallaght Zip Project and Tallaght Village, for implementation in 2006.

The funds allocated by the DoEHLG are substantial and enough funding has been secured from the Department to carry out the various projects.  The Council will match the DoEHLG funds from its own resources.

With regard to prioritising projects, all projects that comply with the Department of the Environment, Heritage and Local Government submission deadline of 31st December will be a priority for 2006.

